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Our President Nalla had written an article that was published in The Straits Times Forum 

Page today (29th January 2022) highlighting the Urgent need to rebuild Investor Confidence 

in the Singapore Stockmarket. 

There are far too many SGX Listed companies that have been suspended & under 

investigation with no end in sight. The poor aggrieved investors have been suffering for far 

too long with the possibility of their life savings being wiped-out. Sincerely hope the 

Authorities can understand the pain of these aggrieved investors & undertake the necessary 

actions expeditiously.  

There are also many other critical issues that need to be addressed to rebuild the 

confidence of the Singapore market. 

Sincerely hope the Authorities together with the various stakeholders in the industry can 

come together to chart a long term plan for the Singapore market. 

We're confident that if we can all work together the Singapore market can be a premier 

market in the region if not the world. Singapore is a country that survived & thrived against 

all odds and this didn't happen by chance. We need good people who have the drive and 

passion for Singapore & fellow Singaporeans to make things happen. 
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